
Board Briefs – May 29, 2025 

• Received staff departmental reports 
• Received reports from directors and staff on meetings that were recently attended 
• Received updates on progress of the building remodel and on the sale of existing properties 
• Appointed the Nominating Committee for the 2025 Director Election process  
• Approved a donation/investment request from the Montgomery County Development Corporation 
• Approved an Operation Round Up application from the City of Mt. Ayr for its Sesquicentennial 
Celebration 
• Appointed voting delegates to several upcoming meetings 
• Approved the permanent closing of the Stanton office effective August 1, 2025 
• Reviewed upcoming meeting dates and registrations 
 
The next regular board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 26, 2025, at the cooperative office in 
Corning. 


